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Parent Council Meeting - September 25 at 3:30pm

PRE - K Bussing - Sept 28 Interested in noon transportation
for your PRE-K Owl?  The deadline to express interest has
been moved to Sept 28.  Please fill out a transportation
application, if you haven’t already, at
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/transportation 

       We are looking to build our Parent Council Community!   
      The parent council provides opportunities for school
      decisions and to provide advice and parent perspective 
      to the school on important  school decisions and 
      policies. The council and administration work together to 
      effectively support and enhance student learning.

Ochre Park School teachers plan and carry out fun, engaging lessons for your wonderful children based on the Alberta
Education Curriculum for each grade. Parents are welcome to explore more about topics covered in all subject areas by
visiting the NewLearnAlberta website.  Here you will find a subject breakdown with the outcomes your child will cover
throughout the year.  :)

PowerSchool Parent Portal is an important source of information.  Coming soon in October, teachers will begin live
reporting on your child’s progress in the curriculum.  Watch for more information in the coming weeks! Please ensure
you have access to this platform.  If you are having difficulty accessing it, please call the office and we will be happy to
support you in setting things up. 

We are having our first fire drill on Wednesday this week.  Ochre Park staff have been working with your children to
prepare in case of an emergency.  Sturgeon Public School Division has a School Emergency Program aimed at keeping our
students and staff safe in a variety of situations. Please click here for a message from our Superintendent, Shawna
Warren, about this program. 

https://curriculum.learnalberta.ca/curriculum/en
https://curriculum.learnalberta.ca/curriculum/en
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/357994


Owl Families!  Check this out! 
Sturgeon Public School Division is looking for art!

’Tis the Season - for our holiday card artwork search! Sturgeon students,
from Kindergarten to Grade 12, are invited to submit a drawing of a
Christmas/holiday scene.  One submission will be chosen for this year’s
holiday card. 

Please note, this is not a class project.  Artwork should be done at home
and submitted to the school. 

Submission form can be found at:
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/426313

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/426313

